
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT 12 
 
 

Proposed Final EIR has been distributed to the Board of Supervisors separately.  

 

The EIR may be reviewed at the Planning and Development Department office at 123 East 
Anapamu Street in Santa Barbara. The EIR is also available for review at the Central Branch of 
the City of Santa Barbara Library, 40 East Anapamu Street in Santa Barbara, Cuyama Branch 
Library, 60 Newsome Street in New Cuyama, the Santa Maria Public Library, at 421 South 
McClelland Street in Santa Maria, and the Planning & Development Department office at 624 
West Foster Road, Suite C in Santa Maria, California. The EIR can also be viewed at  

http://sbcountyplanning.org/energy/projects/CuyamaSolarArray.asp. 
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